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DISTRIBUTION: All

All consultant engineering firms providing services to the New York State Thruway Authority
(“Authority”) as either a prime or sub-consultant must submit appropriate documentation for the
vehicle (i.e.,, car, van and/or pickup) mileage reimbursement requests included with their
monthly estimates. The documentation must include the date, origin, destination and purpose of
the travel as well as the number of miles traveled and total mileage cost based on the most
current mileage rate available through the Government Services Administration website:
http://www.pgsa.pov/. This documentation is needed for all vehicles owned or leased by the firm.

Any mileage reimbursement documentation that was previously found acceptable by the
Authority is superseded by this Consultant Instruction.



